From: Jim Dye <jimdyel@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 1:06 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: RIN 3038-AC61.
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Mr. David Stawick,

I am a unemployed and I am struggling to find a want to make it in
this economy. [ have been trading FOREX in demo mode for several
months.

As I consider funding a live trading account account in the United
States, [ am very concerned how these new regulations will impact the
ability of the US brokers to stay in business.

In addition should the regulations go into effect... What are my risks
associated with the NFA regulations being considered? If the broker
are suddenly forced out of business because of these changes will I be
able to get balance of my account returned to me?

Jim Dye
jimdyel @gmail.com



